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Sermon Notes 

  

November 28,  2021  

Prelude  

 

                                                                                                                             
    

Welcome/Announcements                                             Chris Roth 

 

                    

                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                             
Call to Worship                Advent of Hope                    Pastor Robb 

                                              Isaiah 9:6 

     

                        

 

                              

                                                                                                                             
Offertory Prayer                                                             John Gilkey 

  

 

                                                           

Worship Through Giving                                               Pic-N-Bow 

 

                                                                                                                        

                                                     

           

                                                                                                                             

Message in Song                                                              Pic-N-Bow              

 

                                                              

                                                                                                 

                                           

Closing Prayer                                                        Bryan Robertson                                        

            

MINISTRY OF PRAYER 

CHURCH FAMILY 

Kathy & Mike Koehn    Brian Gilbert    

Phyllis Morris        Teresa Roberts   Keith & Lynn Divine   

         EXTENDED CHURCH FAMILY 

Robert McDown, Sandy McDown’s son   Steve Laepple, nephew of Roberta Hampton 

Dwayne Sprouls, brother of Dwight Sprouls   Edward Banta, Debra Stefan’s dad 

Blair Stefan, granddaughter of Dan & Kyley Metcalf          Bryan Tabakian                                                            
Oretha Cochran, sister of Sue Hobson   Dixie McLain, sister of Sharon Ramey 

Jim Young, friend of David Banwart   Trent Morgan, family of Ed & Brenda Onstott    
Tom Buchanan, Rhonda Enochs, Justin Weis, friends of LeeRoy & Anna Voorhees 

      Traci Overman, friend of Kristi Gordon                 

        Larry Roland, father of Curt Roland & Eva Buchanan       

Nancy Kirby, Kay McKee’s sister in law   Becky Howell, friend of Teresa Roberts              

   Nate Clement, grandson, Cheryl Tally, niece of Ivan & Denzil Voorhees    

Tyler Worthington, grandson of Shirley Hildebrand                                                          
Josie Chairez, great niece of Brenda Onstott 

 Noraleen Trout, sister of Barbara Robertson 

Jessica Querry, sister-in-law of Kerri Beshore                                 

                                                    

MILITARY/1st RESPONDER PERSONNEL 

Brian Jenkins-helicopter pilot in Germany, Grandson of Maxine Francis 

Dylan Hill-Eielson Air Force base, Alaska -son in law of Darin & Jennifer Beem 

Caleb Stevens- USAF Las Vegas , NV, son of Gary & Shelia Stevens 

Richard Jones - Army-Washington, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Brandon Lipe - Chicago, Il. grandson of Noel & Lynn Grigery 

Joey Rossiter  - North Carolina, grandson of Sue Hobson 

Merissa Schmidt - Pentagon, granddaughter of Wanda Reno 

       Mark Jones –Navy- Okinawa, Japan, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Nathan Davis-National Guard, husband of Sarah Davis 

 

 MISSION OUTREACH 

Pastoral Staff         Lamar’s Unchurched       

Building Committee/ Project  Issues in Haiti       
 

(Prayer requests will be left in Bulletin for 3 weeks unless updated) 

To Know Christ and To Make Him Known 



THIS WEEK AT FBC 

 SUNDAY, NOV. 28 Advent of Hope 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal                        
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service –PIC-N-BOW 
     MBCH Christmas gifts due back 
   4:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting 
 
TUESDAY, NOV. 30 
   12:00-8:00 pm  Salvation Army Bell Ringing 
                                                Walmart-Lamar    
 WEDNESDAY, DEC. 1 
     5:30 pm  BLAST/ Praise Team 
     6:30 pm  Revelation Bible Study/Prayer 
     6:30 pm  Choir 
     7:00 pm  Collision Youth 
     7:15 pm  Adoration & Praise Handbells 
 
 THURSDAY, DEC. 2 
     9:00 am  Bible Study Fellowship 
     4:30 pm  YAH Christmas Outing 
                                                                                                                                      
 SUNDAY, DEC. 5 Advent of Peace 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am  Worship Service-Baptism 
 12:00 pm  Deacon & Wives Fellowship  
              No Evening Service 

Volunteers for Next Week-Dec. 5th 

Kingdom Kids-Nursery  
 

   Coordinator:   Joleen LeeMasters 
         Workers:   Shirley Dingman / Taylor Means                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                            Greeters 
        NE Door :   Carol Hartline 
        NW Door:   Darin & Jennifer Beem 
        SW Door:   Harold VanDeMark 
        SE Door :   Donald Noll  

Connection Center 

Althea VanDeMark 

 
Audio/Visual 

            Sound:   Chris Roth 
  Lights/Video:   Dayne Shoff 

 
Children’s Church 

Saundra Moore / Darcy McDonald 
 
 

 Deacon of the Month 
David Banwart / Leon Bishop  

Lottie Moon Offering 

Community Youth Night 

         Upcoming  Meetings @ FBC 

 Thank you to all the volunteers that filled the  

       Time slots to ring the bell for  

    Salvation Army @ Walmart, Lamar 

   Tues. Nov. 30th  12:00 –8:00 pm   

                  TODAY  @ 4:00 pm 

                   Deacon’s Meeting 

                   Bykota Classroom 

                               YAH CHRISTMAS OUTING 

       Thursday, Dec. 2nd   Dinner &  A Show 

              “The Best Christmas Pageant Ever” 

                   Leaving Church @ 4:30 pm 
                          Dinner @ Sirloin Stockade 

                   (Carthage-Cost:$11.95 plus tax & tip) 

        Play @ Ozark Christian College - Tickets– Cost $5.00 

     Only 6  tickets left– drop a note in offering or call  

       Church office. Seats to ride Church bus available. 

  

 

 We will be receiving this offering  

  Through the month of December.  

        Our GOAL is $12,000.00 

     Your generous giving aids in 

     The education, training and  

      Spreading of God’s word in  

         Other parts of our world.  

               Tuesday, Dec. 7th  

   7:00 pm Church Council Meeting 

                                   PRAYER  

                       WARRIORS 

      December gifts are due 

        In the church office by  

   Wed. Dec. 10th for delivery. 

     Prayer Warrior Crafters: 

  Thursday, Dec. 11th @ 10:30 am. 

         Random Acts of  Kindness 

   We will be collecting Quarters for 

         The Laundromat Ministry.   

  Collecting now till Sun. Dec. 12th 

   Quarter Jar is in the Gathering area. 

             Coloring Ministry 

          Wed. Dec. 15th  1:00 pm 

    Coloring Pictures for homebound, and 

   nursing home residents. We meet in the 

           Sowers & Reapers Classroom.  

 

     Wednesday, December 8th, 6:30 pm  

            First Christian Church-Lamar 

 

 

 

 

 Mark your calendars now to  

  Bring your friends & family 

  To this Christmas experience. 

  Dec. 23rd & 24th @ 6:00 pm  THANK YOU!  THANK YOU!  THANK YOU! 

   Thank you to our church family for your 

participation in Operation Christmas Child 

shoeboxes, 184 shoeboxes were filled by 

individuals and 100 shoeboxes during the 

Youth Packing Party.  Each child who re-

ceives a shoebox will have an opportunity 

to hear about God and His love for them.  

Please continue to pray for these children. 

   Thank you also for the volunteers that   

helped during Collection Week, as our   

church served as a drop-off sight.        

There   were 1514 shoeboxes dropped off, 

packed into shipping cartons and           

delivered to Joplin to begin their journey to 

children all over the world. 


